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Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  973-383-4560
 57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860   

 Dear Sister Columbiettes, 
   I can’t believe this is my last letter 
for the Don Bosco Crier.  Mary Ann 
and Pam were right when they said it 
would go quickly.  Driving back and 
forth between Newton and Delaware 
over the last six months was a bit 
much at times, but I will miss all the 
dear friends I have made in the Don 
Bosco Columbiettes.

As our Columbiette year 
draws to a close, we still have a few 
things left to do.  Our auxiliary 
meeting will be at 7:00 on Monday, 
June 1st.  Please bring your 
backpacks filled with school 
supplies, your baggies of travel-sized 
toiletries, and your can tabs.  These 
will all be going to the State 
Columbiette Convention on June 26th 
to 28th.  

The last Western Chapter 
meeting for the year will be at 7:00 on 
Wednesday, June 3rd, hosted by 
Queen of the Lakes in Mt. Arlington.  
We will need all our chapter 
delegates to attend.  We can meet in 
front of St. Joseph to leave there by 
6:15.
    Thank you for all the baby gifts 
that you donated at our May meeting. 
  Thank you to the Knights for their 
donation to help with gifts.  And 
thanx to Mary Ann Stanek who did all 
the shopping.  Thank you to 
everyone who participated in our 
May Crowning.  I heard it was 
beautifulpeppermintpattycake@centurylink.net
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The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with 
the exception of  June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to 
the Editor by the 20th of each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure 
that information is accurate.

AVON 
LORRAINE READ 

Avon 
Representative
(973)383-7934
973-868-4456

Dear Brother Knights,
May has been a busy month and not 
all of it happy. It was a sad moment 
with the news of the passing of 
Brother Sir Knight Dan Coranoto. 
Dan was such an inspiration to our 
council. I remember when I accepted 
the position of Grand Knight I was 
extremely nervous about taking the 
position. Dan was the first to come to 
me and offer a kind word. He assured 
me I would do fine and not to worry. 
I'm sure many of us have stories of 
how Dan affected their lives. Dan was 
always there to help. If a persons 
worth is measured by how many 
people come to pay their final 
respects then Dan was loved and 
respected by many. God bless you 
Dan it was an honor to know you.

Another sad moment was when 
Father Brian Sullivan announced he 
was leaving our parish and being 
transferred to a new location. In the 
time Father Brian has been at Saint 
Joseph he has touched many of our 
lives. Father Brian isn't only a 
wonderful priest but he has become a 
good friend. He will be missed by 
many and we wish him the best in his 
new parish.

 
 

God Bless You All
Vivat Jesus
Bob Barcelona GK
(
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The Heaney Family  (Mary Ann Stanek’s 
sister and family)

Repose of the soul of Raymond Heaney, Jr
 (nephew of Mary Ann Stanek)

 Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)
tephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)

Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 
Louise and Geoff  Crann     

Rosemary Woodring (Sister Columbiette)
Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)

Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of
 Susan and Jim Bodnar)

The Veliz Family
Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)

Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)
Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie Palazzo)

Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)
 Amy Keegan 

Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
Laurie Gallant

The Family of Dan Coranoto
 
 

 
  

 

  

 

    

          

         

  

 

   

  
     
 

 

   

Calendar of Events
Knights  

        
           

 June
11—Council Meeting
14—Wounded Warrior
         Tank Pull

See you at The Fair  

July 31-Aug. 9th  !

 President's message (cont.)
 Also, thanks go to everyone who 
helped out with the Flea Market on 
May 16th, especially Catherine 
Testa for chairing the event.
Don’t forget the Sussex County 
Farm & Horse Show/New Jersey 
State Fair!  This year it runs from 
July 31st to August 9th.  Sign up to 
help the Knights at their food booth 
and taste some of the best food at 
the fair.
 Thank you for all your  hard work 
and support, and the love and  
laughter during my term as your 
president.  May St. Theresa rain 
down miracles “like a shower of 
roses” on you.  And may God bless 
you.  

Rosemary

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

Columbiettes

June
1—Auxiliary meeting at St. 
Joseph Community Center at 
7:00 pm

3—Western Chapter Meeting at 
Our Lady of the Lakes in
 Mt. Arlington, 7:00

26-28—NJ State Columbiettes 
Convention, Holiday Inn, 
Somerset

See you at The Fair

July 31-Aug. 9th !

 

 

 
 

 

  

Potholders by Mike

Mike Holzli

Made to Order--Potholders

     9  Linwood Ave,Newton, 
NJ 07860 

862-268-6709  or 973-383-
6061

mikeholzli@gmail.com   

 Check out our websites  
      kofc7784.orgkofc7784.org

                    donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com 

 

 

  

 Calling all voices! Please join us as we “Summer
Carol” at the local nursing homes.  Anyone who 
has come in the past  will tell you how much it means
 to us and the patients. No prior experience needed!
When: Saturday, July 11th

Where: Barnhill @10:30---Valley View @  11:15  The Homestead @2:30!  

 
 

Last Sunday was the Knights of 
Columbus Wounded Warriors 
pancake breakfast held at the Newton 
VFW. Thank you to all that came out 
to support such a great cause. The 
proceeds collected will go a long way 
to help those that have given so much 
for our freedom. Thank You to all 
service men and women for your 
service.
On July 5,2015 there will be a Corporate 
Communion during the 9:30 mass at 
Our Lady Queen of Peace. All members 
please try and attend. After mass the 
men's club of Our Lady Queen of Peace 
will be having a pancake breakfast in the 
pavilion to support the wounded 
warriors. Please come out and support 
this great cause.  June 5, 2015 Father 
Stober of Our Lady Queen of Peace will 
be celebrating his final mass at 11:00 am 
before he retires. God Bless Father 
Stober in his retirement. Next month is 
the end of the Columbian year and the 
end of role as Grand Knight of the Don 
Bosco council #7784. I want to thank all 
the members of the council for making it 
a great year. I could not have lead a 
better more active council. It was a true 
honor to be your Grand Knight.
God Bless You All
Vivat Jesus
Bob Barcelona GK
(973) 383-3191
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